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FROM THE PRINCIPAL
This week, a number of co-curricular events were conducted across the College in the Growth
Challenge and in the Sports Challenge, along with the Wellbeing Wednesday in Junior School. The
events were very helpful and creative. Thanks to all the organisers. In this edition of The Way, you
will catch stories and photos from the past week.

HSC Students have completed a very innovative online series of examinations for their final
assessment, catching a glimpse of being tested under exam conditions. The rescheduled HSC
exams are set down to begin 9 November and we are supporting our senior year as they continue
to focus in their learning.

The return to College onsite for students is set down to begin on October 25, some 6 weeks
away. I will be sending a letter to all families later today with more specific information regarding
this and other matters. We will continue to bring you updates of any changes.

It’s the end of Term 3 in 2 weeks’ time and we will conclude the term with two Assemblies.  We
will hold them on Thursday 16 September, one for Junior School and one for Senior School on
THACTV.  More details to come. 

How did your Father’s Day celebrations take place in COVID lockdown?  I’m sure you’ve been able
to celebrate Dad’s even in this interesting time.

Thanks again for your continued support. Take care everyone.
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“Be on your guard, stand firm in the faith; be courageous; be strong.  Do everything in love.’ 1
Corinthians 16:13

Mr Ross Whelan
Principal
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